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Until this year, the four PBS NCR Service Centers and the Federal Protective Service were all using manually prepared telephone contact lists for their assigned buildings.  GSA formed a team to develop a computerized system that provides a cascade of emergency contact phone numbers for each building with GSA associates' home phone numbers protected from unauthorized access and use.  Facility contact information is now available to any authorized user of the GSA intranet.  The new computerized system eliminates maintaining 5 separate databases and will be centrally updated.  The original idea has accepted across GSA and is being implemented by all eleven GSA regions.

Put into place in mid-2002, the system provides significant enhancement to NCR's emergency procedures for facility management, and thus is a critical component of NCR'S asset management strategic plan.

For more information, contact John Allen at 202-219-3367 or via e-mail at john.allen@gsa.gov
